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In this episode of Wiley Connected, Wiley Rein attorneys Scott

Delacourt and Jacquelynn Ruff discussed their takeaways from the

recent Mobile World Congress in Barcelona, Spain. More than

109,000 attendees from around the world were there to see the future

of the mobile industry. A major focus for industry stakeholders and

government officials was the deployment of 5G and potential public

policy implications.


